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The Elders of Houston & Killellan Kirk met at 10.30 hours on 3 March 2024 in the Killellan Halls. The meeting was constituted in worship and prayer by the Moderator. 
2. Sederunt and Apologies: the names of those attending were noted, with apologies also noted. 
3. The Moderator reminded all Elders that Communion was a joyous occasion and an honour to be part of.
4. Helen thanked all Elders for communicating with their District about Communion, also paid thanks to those who dressed the church last night and those who helped set up this morning and in advance thanked those who would be involved in serving today.
5. Helen announced that the next Elders Conference would take place on Sunday 28 April after worship, with a soup and sandwich lunch (if Social Team did not mind). Any elder unable to attend to let either Matthew or Helen know for catering purposes. An agenda would follow 
The meeting finished by saying the Grace together.

Signed 

Moderator                                                                                              Session clerk 

Date: 


